
Come and Join Us For The New Life Concert
 Come one, come all to the Rachel's Home New Life Concert Saturday January 22nd, 2011 between 

1:00 PM and 4:00 PM.  Hosted at First Baptist Church in Plymouth, next to the Plymouth Hospital (2001 
Lake Avenue).  The New Life Concert will be a celebration of God's wonderful gift of Life to us.
 

The concert will include worship from harpist Beth Pare', along with other worship groups and talents, it 
will also include fellowship & refreshments downstairs between worship groups.  So mark your calendar ...
 

The New Life Concert January 22nd 2011 – 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM
At First Baptist Church next to the Plymouth Hospital

  

"If a son shall ask bread of any of you that is a father, will he give him a stone?." - Luke 11:11
Please continue to pray for Rachel's Home, as our Father in Heaven has been providing for our needs 

through your generosity for several years.  Rachel's Home has continued for so long only by God's grace 
demonstrated by your giving, and support.   We thank our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ for all that He has 
done through your hearts and hands.    
 

 Remember it's the season for giving, and all donations to Rachel's Home are tax deductible and 
receipts will be sent by the end of January 2011.
 

MAY GOD CONTINUE TO BLESS RACHELS HOME AND ALL OF YOU!!!
 

We need a House-Mother or House-Parents
Are you a woman or couple who has been asking our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ where He would 

want you to serve Him?  Do you know where the Lord is calling you? Perhaps it could be Rachel's Home. Our 
Lord has provided a challenging and rewarding position here at Rachel's Home for any woman or couple who 
would place their faith in Him to accomplish it.  If you would like to learn more call (574) 780 - 4877
 

Rachel's Home Hopes To Be A Better Steward
Our Lord calls us to be good stewards.  It's 2010 and so many people in today's society now have 

computers, internet access and email.  Rachel's Home is no exception, our Lord has provided the grace of an 
email address to us.  Rachel's Home is hoping to begin sending newsletters via email to as many people, and 
organizations who would be willing to receive them by email.  
 

We will still be sending newsletters by traditional mail to anyone who does not have an email address, 
or would like to receive traditional mail, but we are hoping to use this resource God has given to us wisely, 
and sending our newsletter by email will help us to be better stewards of this resource Jesus has blessed 
us with.
 

If you have an email address and would like to receive our newsletter by email, in place of, or in 
addition to traditional mail, you can send us an email informing us if you would like us to send you a 
newsletter by email, instead of, or in addition to a mailed newsletter.  Please include your name.
 

Rachel's Home Newsletter - news@rachelshome.org



Do You Hear The Lord Calling?
 

Volunteers needed for any of the following:
Prayer Partners, Relief House Parents, Christian Mentoring, Promotional Speaking, Transportation 
Assistance, Teaching, Tutoring, Home Repair, Home Assistance, Fundraising, Office Assistance, 
Group Projects, Job Opportunities, or any other task God may place upon your heart for 
helping us to provide a home for these mothers.

Rachel's Home welcomes individuals from different churches and towns to join us as board 
members.  We usually meet at 6:30PM on the 1st Monday of each month, except when 
Monday falls on a holiday. Interested call us (574) 935 – 3953 or Email info@rachelshome.org

Be glad that Mary & Joseph were pro-life!
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Rachel's Home would like to wish everyone, a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year
 I Praise the Lord that we live in a country where we are allowed to celebrate the gift of life, 

especially the life of our Savior Jesus Christ.  I think of how often at Christmas so many of us spend time 
pondering the question, “What will I get for Christmas?”, or we try so hard to think of the perfect gift to 
maximize our own gratification when it is given.

We are so unlike our Savior Jesus Christ,  who gave up infinite riches in glory to humbly be born in a 
feed trough, to be rejected, and to ultimately die for us and rise again.  All so 'we' could be saved.

Lord willing we all will remember Jesus Christ is the reason for the season ! ! !
 

Thank You For Helping Us Recover From Our Flood
 Rachel's Home suffered a minor flood in 2010, and We would like to thank our Executive Director 

Jerry Nettrouer II, and the Harpole family, Doyle, Jackie, Zechariah, Jeremiah, and Shyanne, for all the 
help they offered us in overcoming this problem.

By the INPITO
www.inpito.org 
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